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Welcome Back!
Super Volunteers Get Us Ready For 2022-23

As anyone close to St. Agnes School knows, volunteers are the heart of
the school. This year was no exception. Parents, grandparents, teachers
and friends rolled up their sleeves to complete several projects around
the campus.

A new conference room
for Student Services and

Private Consultations.

Trees trimmed and mulch
spread.

The Log Cabin moved
outdoors!

Expanded Pre-K

Our Early Learning Center has taken
off, housed in the former rectory.
Thanks to more volunteer hours, a
second classroom was prepared to
house 4 year old children. Mrs.
Colleen Vallone joined Mrs. Tina
Culhane, who teaches our 3 year old
children, to expand our offerings to
the youngest students of our
school. We now offer numerous
options of Pre-K to serve the needs
of our growing families. L-R: Mrs.
Liz Dowd, Principal, Mrs. Colleen
Vallone, and Mrs. Tina Culhane.

9/11 Remembrance Day

Our school has stopped to
remember the losses of 9/11

and to thank all of our veterans
and first responders for the last

20 years.

https://s.rs6.net/t?e=eSs7lf7t218&c=1&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=eSs7lf7t218&c=3&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=eSs7lf7t218&c=5&r=1
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1134495012580&p=oi
https://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=DLviral10


First Day Smiles!

~ Upcoming Events ~ Save the Dates ~

HARVEST TASTINGS & AUCTION
In Person and Online this year!

Saturday November 12th Noon - 3 PM
Historic Avon Inn

More information soon to follow
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